
June 1, 2012 

RE: US 77 Upgrade from Kingsville to Driscoll Project 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Attached is the Request for Qualifications for the above-referenced project. 

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your 
Qualification Statement and to working with the shortlisted proposers in the next phase 
of the procurement. 

Sincerely, 

Frank P. Holzmann, P.E. 
CDA Program Director 
South Central Texas Strategic Project 
Office 

Attachments 




